
 

 
Viewbank College 

1 Warren Rd 

Viewbank VIC 3084 
 
 
 
 
July 24, 2017 

 
 
Dear Viewbank College 

 

 

I am writing to you to seek your school’s support to assist both Dyson’s and Public Transport 

Victoria (PTV) in ensuring all students are aware of their responsibilities when travelling on 

our services.  
 
It is important that all students travel with a valid myki, and that their myki is touched on and 

off during every trip. This includes students who use a six-monthly or yearly pass. Myki usage 

data is vital in determining loading levels and information on frequently used stops. This 

ensures that we can continue to provide appropriate service levels to your school.  
 
Moreover, it is a PTV requirement that all students travel with a valid myki. Students caught 

fare evading risk receiving a $79 infringement. If our drivers observe a large number of 

students not touching on their myki, it may become necessary to request PTV Authorised 

Officers to visit our services and assist students with boarding.  
 
Please be assured that Dyson’s are committed to working with your school to ensure students 

travel safely on our services and to ensure the long term future of our school services funded 

through the correct use of the ticketing system. We would appreciate your support in this 

matter and suggest that the above information be provided to the school community.  
 
I have also attached a copy of how to travel on buses safely. It would be great if this 

information is distributed to the students to ensure they have a safe journey on buses.  
 

 
Regards 
 
 
 
 

Paul Giusti 
Group Service Deliver Manager 
 





 



 



 
 

 


